
 

 

         

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE      May 8, 2023 

Chemcut CorporaƟon Announces Hiring of New Director of 
OperaƟons 

 
Chemcut CorporaƟon, the leading manufacturer of wet processing equipment, is pleased to announce 
the hiring of Gary Wimmersberger as the new Director of OperaƟons. With over 30 years of experience 
in the manufacturing industry, Gary brings a wealth of knowledge and experƟse to our team. 

Gary previously served as a General Manager for PR Hoffman Machine Products. He has Master Degrees 
in Engineering Science and Engineering Management from Penn State and is a cerƟfied Professional 
Engineer. 

In his new role, Gary will oversee all manufacturing operaƟons, including producƟon planning, quality 
control, and supply chain management. He will work closely with our engineering and design teams to 
ensure that our products are manufactured to the highest standards of quality and efficiency. 

Chemcut CorporaƟon, founded in 1956, was the original developer of spray 
etching, a technique that made the chemical etching process pracƟcal for volume, as well 
as prototype producƟon. Chemcut offers a complete line of spray etchers, developers, 
strippers, waste treatment systems, and auxiliary equipment. More than 15,000 Chemcut 
units are currently in operaƟon around the world. 

 
To learn more about Chemcut, please call 814-272-2800 or 800-CHEMCUT. Or 
visit the company’s website at www.chemcut.net 

 


